
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jennifer Brownfield 
Monday, December 14, 2020 8:29 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No.20200169-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/14/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13444-2020 

Attachments: Docket No.20200169-WS; Lake Yale Utilities rate hike for Sandpiper Mobile home 
manner 

Happy Monday, 

Please place the attached emails in Docket No. 20200169-WS. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6030 
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Brian Schultz

From: Jim Given <jimgiven@live.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 12:06 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Brown
Subject: Docket No.20200169-WS
Attachments: IMG_0096.jpg; ATT00001.txt
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Brian Schultz

From: Georgina Emanuel <geemanuel5797@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 9:46 AM
To: Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Brown; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: Lake Yale Utilities rate hike for Sandpiper Mobile home manner
Attachments: Sandpiper - Lake Yale Utilities rate hike.jpeg

We here at Sandpiper Mobile home manner are on a fixed income we cannot afford such a drastic increase in 
any of our bills. The one that Lake Yale has proposed is an outrageous amount for any of our bills to increase.  
Adding to that our service is not good at all here, when we have a problem it takes a long time before we get 
any response from Lake Yale Utilities & it takes many calls from us to get a response to get it fixed. Also the 
water pressure is very bad for most of the park. 
 
Sincerely Georgina 
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